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The U.S. Postal Service today announced the appointment of Alicia Cheng, a graphic designer
and educator, to the Citizens’ Stamp Advisory Committee (CSAC). Members are appointed to
the committee by the postmaster general to provide expertise in business, history, science,
technology, art, education, sports and other areas of public interest. Working together, they
make recommendations for future stamp subjects.

Cheng is currently head of design at the
Metropolitan Museum of Art in New York,
where she leads the team responsible for
designing exhibitions, permanent galleries
and communications materials.

Before that, Cheng was a co-design director at
the Cooper Hewitt, Smithsonian Design
Museum and later went on to become a
founding partner of MGMT. design, a
collaborative female-owned graphic design
studio focusing on exhibition desigh, museum
publications, print, branding and data
visualization.

She currently serves as an external critic for
the Master of Fine Arts (MFA) program at the
Rhode Island School of Design, and has
taught at Yale University, Maryland Institute
College of Art, Barnard College and the
Cooper Union School of Art.

A keen student of the early development of
communication and distribution systems,

Cheng has contributed articles on Victorian
photography and public service
announcements to The Atlantic magazine and
an article on the history of the printed ballot
for The New Yorker. In 2020, she published
the book “This Is What Democracy Looked
Like: A Visual History of the Printed Ballot,”
with an accompanying exhibition at the
Cooper Union.

She is a member of the Board of Visitors for
the Temple University Rome Program and
was a past board member of AIGA/NY and
the Fine Arts Federation, a design advocacy
consortium in New York City.

Cheng attended Barnard College in New York
City and received an MFA in graphic design
from Yale University with a focus on
information designh and dance notation
systems. She was born in Ann Arbor, Ml, and
resides in Brooklyn NY with her husband and
daughter.
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